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The Easter bunny arrived at Woodstock Residential Care Home for Easter and everyone enjoyed receiving their delicious

chocolate eggs.

Residents were excited to be given chocolates and very grateful for their individually picked eggs.

We hope everyone had a lovely Easter and tucked in to loads of chocolate too!
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